
Berewood Primary School PTA AGM Meeting 19.30 Wednesday 5th October 2022 

 

Attendees 

Mike Anthony – MA – Chair 

Rachel Doherty – RD – Treasurer 

Sarah Turnbull – ST – Secretary 

Ricky Leigh – RL – Berewood Head Teacher 

Kat Fitzgerald – KF – Teacher Liaison Representative 

Holly Spencer – HS 

Naomi Plaisted – NP 

Amy – Louise Tonkin – AT 

Anne-Marie Richard – AR 

 

Apologies 

None 

 

MA opened the meeting and thanked everyone for attending both remotely and in person 

and introduced the current committee. 

 

Actions from Previous AGM Meeting 

 

ST advised that the job roles action would be addressed after this meeting when the new 

committee are in place. All agreed.  

 

Chair’s Report 

MA gave his report and advised that a copy would be available to send out with the minutes 

– see attached 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

RD gave her report and advised that a copy would be available to send out with the minutes 

– see attached 

 

All committee members then stood down and RL took control of the meeting and the election 

of the new committee. 

 

RL thanked the current committee for their term of office on behalf of the school, staff and 

community. 

 

RL asked if there were any nominations for the position of Chair, KF stepped forward and 

this nomination was seconded by ST 

 

RL asked if there were any nominations for the position of Treasurer, RD stepped forward 

and ST seconded this nomination. 

 

RL asked if there were any nominations for the position of Secretary, ST stepped forward 

and KF seconded this nomination. 

 



RL asked if there were any nominations for the Social Media Representative, MA stepped 

forward and KF seconded this nomination. 

 

RL asked if there were any nominations for the Vice Chair, HS stepped forward and KF 

seconded this nomination. 

 

RL asked if there were any nominations for the Pre-Loved Uniform representative, no 

nominations came forward. 

 

RL asked if there were any nomination for the Class /Year Representatives, NP and AT 

stepped forward to take this role on together, ST seconded this nomination. 

 

It was agreed that more Class/Year Representatives and a Pre-Loved Uniform 

Representative would be advertised for. 

 

RL handed the meeting back to KF as the new Chair. 

 

AOB 

 

NP- no 

 

AT – no 

 

RL – advised that the school council had met and they will be writing to the PTA requesting 

some composite picnic benches. 

 

RL – asked whether it was worth offering an incentive to those that offer help, for example a 

reduce fee to attend the disco. 

 

ST – thanked everyone for their time over the past year, thanked KF for taking on the role of 

Chair and the new members of the committee for joining 

 

MA – will provide details of a way to help Ukraine at the next meeting 

 

RD – thanked everyone and welcomed the new faces to the committee 

 

HS – no 

 

AR – no 

 

KF – thanked everyone for their time and support. 

 

Meeting closed 8.40 

 

 


